

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government

Department of Public Safety Division of Emergency Management

Jim Gray Mayor Clay Mason Public Safety Commissioner Patricia L. Dugger, RS MPA Emergency Management Director

MEMORANDUM

TO: Jim Gray, Mayor

Urban County Council Richard Moloney, CAO

FROM: Patricia L. Dugger, RS, MPA, Director DEM

RE: Acceptance of Donation from Sharon Donohue

DATE: April 11, 2012

This request is to authorize the Mayor to accept a donation of \$250.00 from Sharon Donohue of 501 Ridge Road, a resident of Fayette County and graduate of the Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) training class. Ms. Donohue has requested that the donation be used to purchase fully equipped CERT training backpacks for future training classes.

There is no cost to the LFUCG and therefore, there is no budgetary impact.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at 425-2490.

Attachment

xc: Commissioner Clay Mason, Public Safety